
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

North Yarmouth Zoning Board of Appeals 
Notice of Public Hearing 

 
The North Yarmouth Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, 
April 26th, 2016 at 7:00 PM at the North Yarmouth Municipal Building Downstairs 
Meeting Room, to hear and act upon the following application(s): 
 

1.  Matt Stein ( 3 Cluff Road ) -  Requesting a variance for a front setback reduction 
for a new 30’ x 40’ barn to be constructed on the property. 

 
 
Notice to Abutters:  If you have received a copy of this notice, you are listed as an abutter 
to the above property.  If you have comments or concerns to make regarding this 
application, it is important to make them known at this time.  If you can not attend this 
meeting, but do have comments to make, you may leave them with the Administrative 
Assistant and they will be read into the record of the meeting.  A full copy of the 
application is on file at the North Yarmouth Municipal Building. 
 
 


